Dear Families of Manoah Steves Elementary School,

Your School PAC is very excited to announce a new Fundraiser with the
Vancouver Canadiens Baseball Team!!!

Come join us in the afternoon on Sunday June 2nd as we gather together to cheer on our
Legendary Vancouver Baseball Team. Our School has a section reserved just for us, so we will
get to sit together and enjoy the afternoon as a school community.

Follow the link below to purchase your tickets!

https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/0602-MSES

And of course you are welcome to share the link with
your Family & Friends, the more the merrier!!!

We look forward to seeing many Steves School Families at the Ball Game!!!

Your Manoah Steves PAC Team


https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/0602-MSES

